
Letter from the President 
What fun it has been for me to spend some time in 
art classes with Mark Brown and to visit some art 
openings.  I don’t get to as many as I would like 
to, but those I have attended in the last month or so 
have been well worth the time.  It never ceases to 
amaze me the talent we have here in Hawai`i.

We’re hard at work on the 54th Annual Open  
Exhibition, which will be held from April 1 through 

27th in the mezzanine gallery at 1132 Bishop Street.  We have the good 
fortune of having Lauren Faulkner as our Juror.  I am looking forward to 
working with her.

Another event that has become an annual one for us is the Kailua Town 
Party on April 28.  Several of our members have individual booths, and 
we have a booth for the organization so we can inform the public of the 
work we do in the arts.  (Two important programs we support are art in the 
schools and art in the women’s prison.)

The biggest item of concern for me right now is finding people to fill the 
open positions on the 2013-14 WAG Board.  We have openings for the  
following elected positions:  2nd Vice President (Membership),   
Recording Secretary, and Corresponding Secretary (who also does publi-
city).  If you would like to get involved in art in a whole new dimension, 
we would love to have you on our ballot for the April 20 election.  I recent-
ly had all of the Board members – both elected and appointed – write a job 
description that says what they actually do.  If you would like to see any 
of those, please give me a call, or e-mail me, and I will send them to you.  
Our Board meets once a month on a Sunday afternoon and we have a lot 
of fun while we work hard to make the Windward Artists Guild a dynamic 
force for art.
 
Until next time . . .
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CONSIDER A GIFT TO WAG:  Donations made to
WAG are tax deductible.  This past year, WAG was able to 
award several scholarships to art students and grants to art 
teachers.  It is a primary goal of WAG to support the arts 
and arts programs, and your gift goes a long way.

MAHALO!

The Windward Artists Guild (WAG) is a non-profit, volunteer, member 
guild, organized in 1960 by Windward artists. Through education, col-
laboration, encouragement, and exhibitions, WAG supports, encour-
ages, and promotes the production and appreciation of the visual arts, 
with emphasis on the Windward side. The Windward Artists Guild 
publishes a newsletter nine times each year.

We welcome your membership in the Windward Artists Guild. We 
invite you to join the guild and participate in furthering the arts. For 
more information visit our website at www.windwardartistsguild.com, 
or write to Windward Artists Guild, P.O. Box 288, Kaneohe HI 96744.

Aloha,

us on Facebook.

Kathy Bowers

2013 PAINT OUTS
You won’t want to miss our first WAG 
Paint Out event of 2013 on Saturday, 
April 6 at the Paliku Arts Festival.

WAG members paint anywhere on 
the windward side that day and at  
1 pm bring their painting to the WAG 
booth at the Paliku Theater on the 
campus of Windward Community 
College in Kaneohe.  No entries  
accepted after 1:15 pm.  

Only WAG members’ work will be 
considered for awards by juror Mark 
Brown.  Renewals and new member-
ships will be accepted at time of 
entry.  Prizes include 1st place - $100, 
2nd place - $75, 3rd place - $50 and 
two honorable mentions. All work 
can be for sale.

Our second WAG Paint Out is  
scheduled for October 26, so save 
the date!  More details coming soon.

JOIN OUR BOARD! 
WAG Board annual elections are on 
April 20.  Open positions are listed 
to the right in the “Letter from the 
President”.  Call Board President 
Kathy Bowers at 389-8907 or email 
her at katylouse48@hotmail.com for 
more information about serving with 
this fun group of dedicated artists 
and art lovers.  Job descriptions for 
the elected officers can be found in 
our by-laws posted on our website at
www.windwardartistsguild.com.  

Barbara Sumida and Cecilia Vargas with
their 2012 WAG Paint Out winning entries.



 CALENDAR OF EVENTS
43RD ANNUAL ALOHA SHOW
Through March 21:  Works by members of the Association 
of Hawaii Artists.  Opening reception Tuesday, March 12 
from 4:30 - 6:30 pm.  Honolulu Hale, 550 South King Street. 
Open 8 am - 4:30 pm, Monday - Friday.  Closed weekends. 
Call 551-1956 or email lizyork2@hawaii.rr.com.

PHOTOGRAPHY BY WILLIAM WEAVER
Through March 28:  An exploration of some of Oahu’s most 
powerful waves, dynamic sunsets and magical marine life. 
Artist’s Reception Saturday, March 16 from 6 - 8 pm.   
Gallery on the Pali at the First Unitarian Church of  
Honolulu, 2500 Pali Highway.  Open Monday - Friday,  
10 am - 6 pm / Saturday - Sunday 2 pm - 6 pm. For details, 
visit www.UnitariansofHI.org/gallery.  

POLAROID STORIES
March 21-24:  A play by Naomi Iizuka.  Paliku Theatre, 
March 21-23 at 8 pm and Sunday, March 24 at 4 pm.  
General admission $10, Students and seniors $5.
www.eticket.com or call 235-7310.

STUDENT ART AT THE STATE CAPITOL
Through May 31:  2013 Student Art Display at the Capitol 
Chamber level of the Hawaii State Capitol (Senate-East 
Wing) from 6:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. M-F and Saturday 8 a.m.  
to 2p.m. King Intermediate School in March, Ahuimanu, Ben 
Parker and Kapunahala Elementary Schools in April, and 
Aikahi and Kaelepulu Elementary Schools in May.

UPCYCLED COLLAGES
March 31 - April 25:  Meghan Bundtzen uses patterns from 
the inside of business envelopes to recreate junk mail from 
rubbish to art.  Artist’s Reception: Sun., April 7,  4 to 7 pm.  
Gallery on the Pali at First Unitarian Church of Honolulu. 
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“Buffi” by Candace Fenander

ELIZABETH YORK WORKSHOPS SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 20
It only takes a few minutes at artist Elizabeth York’s website at www.yorkdesigns.com to realize what a 
prolific and gifted artist she is.  Elizabeth has a degree in advertising and fine art from Kendall College of 
Design and many years of experience.  She paints regularly in a wide range of media, from oil to colored  
pencil, but watercolor has captured the majority of her efforts. She also creates beautiful artwork with 
photography, fiber arts, and jewelry.  Her designs and illustrations have won awards in retail, publishing, 
radio and television.  Now you can learn from this gifted artist at two WAG workshops on April 20 to be 
held before and after the WAG Annual meeting and lunch.

       PAINTING WATERCOLOR ON CANVAS
       9 - 11 am at Ho’omaluhia Gardens Classroom
       Donation:  $20 WAG Members, $25 non-members

       MARKETING YOUR ARTWORK
       1 - 4 pm at Ho’omaluhia Gardens Classroom
       Donation:  $20 WAG Members, $25 non-members

          Save by attending both workshops for $35!  
                             ($45 non-members)                                           

 OPPORTUNITIES FOR WAG MEMBERS

NOT A WAG MEMBER?
Join or renew your membership to participate in these fun 
events.  Only $30/year ($15 for students). Visit our website at   
www.windwardartistsguild.com to join using our easy online 
membership and secure payment form or complete the  
hardcopy form (p.4) and snail-mail it with your check today! 

PALIKU ARTS FESTIVAL
WAG members may display a piece of their art and/or prints 
for sale at the WAG booth. No booth fee - just take a turn 
manning the booth. Last year’s event attracted nearly 4,000 
people.  Saturday, April 6, 10 am - 6 pm at the Paliku Theater 
on the Windward Community College campus. Contact  
Sherree McKellar at sherreemckellar@hawaii.rr.com.

 
WAG 53RD ANNUAL  

JURIED EXHIBIT
WHERE
1132 Bishop Street - 2nd Floor Lobby

JUROR:  Lauren C. Faulkner  

ENTRY DATE / TIME
Saturday, March 30 from 9 - 11 am
Pickup of works not selected:  1 - 2 pm

DATES OF SHOW
March 30 through April 26

OPENING RECEPTION
Friday, April 5 from 5:30 - 7 pm

PICKUP OF ART AFTER SHOW
Saturday, April 27  from 10 - 11 am

For Prospectus and to join or renew  
your membership, visit our website at 

www.windwardartistsguild.com

MARK BROWN DEMO
Attend Mark Brown’s fun and educational art demo. Free to 
WAG members. Saturday, April 13 at 9 am at Ho’omaluhia 
Botanical Garden in the driveway just past the gallery  
parking lot. Contact sherreemckellar@hawaii.rr.com if you 
plan to attend.

I LOVE KAUILA TOWN PARTY
WAG members may display their art in the WAG booth at 
the I Love Kauila Town Party.  Thousands attend this  
“biggest party of the year” in the center of Dowtown Kauila. 
Sunday, April 28 from 11am - 4pm.  No booth fee. Contact 
Kathy Bowers at katylouse48@hotmail.com or Sherree 
McKellar at sherreemckellar@hawaii.rr.com. 

FOUR HAWAII PRINTMAKERS
Through March 29:  Works by Hans Loffel, Deborah 
Pacheco, Louis Pohl and Fred Smith.  Louis Pohl Gallery, 
1142 Bethel Street, Honolulu. Mon., Wed.-Sat., 11am - 5pm 
& Tuesday, 11 am - 2 pm. Visit www.louispohlgallery.com.

PLEIN AIR ART @ JEWEL OR JUICE
Through March 28:  Featuring works by Barbara 
Sumida  and Dennis Daniel. 305 Uluniu Street, Kailua.  
Open Tuesday - Saturday 8:30 am - 5:30 pm, Sunday  
9:30-4:00 (Closed Mondays).

ART MUSEUM GIFT SHOP SALE
March 21-23:  Save 30 - 80% at this Semiannual Honolulu 
Museum of Art Gift Shop Clearance Sale.  Find bargains 
on books, stationery, posters, jewelry, T-shirts and more.  
March 21-23 from 10 am - 4:30 pm and March 24 from  
1 - 5 pm. Call 532-8703 or visit www.honolulumuseum.org.
 
ART GALLERY 315
Closing April 1:  March is your last chance to visit this 
charming gallery showing work by multiple artists.  Located 
above Cinnamon’s restaurant at 315 Uluniu Street in Kauila. 
Tuesday - Friday, 10 am - 3 pm, Sat/Sun 9 am - 3 pm, 
closed Mondays. For information, call 262-5678 or email 
jill@artgallery315.com or shyrl@artgallery315.com. 

CHARLOTTE’S WEB
April 5 - May 11:  Honolulu Theater for Youth.
Tickets and info at www.htyweb.org or call 
839-9885, ext. 720.

WINDWARD ARTS COUNCIL
The Windward Arts Council will cease operations in 
June 2013. 

Elizabeth York with one of her striking  
paintings from her “Tatoo Project”. 
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